
 

 Principal: Mark Woodhouse 

TNH-office@attrust.org.uk  

01760 721480  

tnha.attrust.org.uk  

Brandon Road, Swaffham, PE37 7DZ 
 

 

11th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Costumes for the TNHA Christmas Pantomime  

I am writing to request permission for _________________________________ to support with the sourcing of costumes 

for the TNHA Christmas Pantomime. 

Students will be taking the mini-bus to Norwich to view and select costumes from the Theatre Royal stores 15th October. 

We will leave TNHA at 3.45pm and I anticipate arriving back at TNHA at around 8pm.  

The timing of the arrival back is approximate, so it would be useful if your child had their mobile handy to keep you 

updated about the return time. 

If you are happy for your child to come along on this costume run, please could you sign and return the slip below to 

me as soon as possible. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Hatfield  

Director of Creative Arts 

 

Please sign and return this slip to Mr Hatfield 

Costumes for the TNHA Christmas Pantomime  

 

I give permission for (print child’s full name) ______________________________________ to attend the visit to 

Norwich on 15th October 2024.   

I will arrange for my child to be collected at 8pm from TNHA, although I understand that the return time may vary and 

will make arrangements accordingly. 

 

Parent signature: __________________________________________________________ 

Contact number: __________________________________________________________ 

2nd contact name & no.: _____________________________________________________ 


